
DALLAS SOCIETY FOR CRIPPLED CHILDREN 

Cerebral Palsy Treatment Center 

2312 Oak Lawn Avenue, Dallas, Texas 75219 

January 7, 1966 

Dear Board Member: 

This letter is really sent to you in place of the usual 
post card notice of our next Board meeting. The January meeting of 
the Board of Directors of the Dallas Society for Crippled Children 
will be held on Wednesday the 26th at 4:00 P.M. at the Treatment 
Center. 

HOWEVER, we propose to do something different at this meet-
ing. You are requested to invite two persons as your guests. I would 
suggest that you invite people who may be prospective Board members in 
the future, or perhaps individuals who have donated as much as sponsor-
ship amounts in the last year or two. In other words, special friends 
of the Dallas Society, for whatever reason, should be included in your 
guest list for this important meeting. 

Because we are planning one or two things out of the ordinary, 
I request that you report the names of your guests to Mrs. Virginia 
Quillin at the Easter Seal office (LA1-0423) on or before Friday, 
January 21st. We will need to prepare name tags, add a little more 
water to the coffee, etc. 

Thank you, 

Edward J. Drake 
President 
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